
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

I have reviewed, to the best of my ability, the English used for the Letter to the Editor “Endoscopic 

anti-reflux treatment” submitted by Prof. Mauro Bortolotti, and consider it suitable for publication 

from the linguistic standpoint. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Henry Monaco 

English language translator and proof-reader 

Bologna, 29 May 2022




